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Re: #R04-22/23
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to request additional hearings to be held by the Pollution Control Board on
the proposed amendments to Part 732 and Part 734 Regulations. The past hearings have
all been held in Northern Illinois. As an interested person, I would like to request that an
additional hearing would be held in Southern Illinois to provide optimum opportunity for
citizens from all parts of the state to participate in the rulemaking process. Your time and
consideration concerning this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Plowica R Priasechs

Monica A. Piasecki

4
Monica Piazecki
6295 E Illinois Hwy 15
Woodlawn, IL 62864
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